
Republic of Armenia 

 

State Reply, Alert No 140/2020 12.11.2020 

 

The National Security Service of the Republic of Armenia has initiated a criminal case regarding 

the demonstrators attack on the “Azatutyun” Radio station, which took place on 10.11.2020. 

Within this criminal case several persons have been interrogated, all the video recordings have 

been examined and charges were pressed against one person.  

The preliminary investigation is still underway. 

 


